
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                        A MEMBER OF OUR LADY OF LOURDES CATHOLIC MULTI-ACADEMY TRUST 

3rd October 2023  
  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
Your child has been chosen to attend an Inclusive Football session at Appleby Frodingham 
Sports Club on Monday 9th October. Inclusive Football is for children with special educational 
needs and disabilities. The session starts at 12.00 p.m. and finishes at 2.00 p.m. The children 
will experience expert coaching and will get a chance to play a game of football.  
 
The session will be run by staff from the Get Ahead Partnership. The children will be 
transported to the session and then back to the academy by members of staff. If your child 
requires a booster seat when travelling, please leave it with a member of staff in the 
Academy Office on the morning of 9th October and then please collect it from the office at 
the end of the school day.    
 
Children will need their P.E. kits, trainers, shin pads, football socks, and a labelled bottle of 
water. Football boots are not allowed to be worn as the children will be playing on artificial 
pitches. The academy can provide children with football socks and shin pads if your child 
does not have their own.  
 
We will need you to provide permission on ParentPay to consent to their participation and 
travel to the event by 6th October 2023. 
  
Many thanks for your support,  
  
Mrs. N. Lynch (P.E. Subject Leader) and Mr. J. Rigby    
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